
 
 

Save the date 
 

The 2024 Rancho Bernardo Inn Women’s Golf Club Invitational Committee would 
like to invite you to save Tuesday, May 14, for this year’s tournament. It’s time to 
call your friends and put your foursomes together. You will receive your entry 
forms by email in a few weeks. For now, please hold May 14 on your calendar! 


